
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The U.S. Coast Guard was informed of new spoil areas established in Corpus Christi Bay 

represented by yellow in the below graphics. Graphics contained in this MSIB are informational 

and should not be used for navigation. Mariners are requested to use caution when transiting this 

area and encouraged to periodically update electronic charts and review the Local Notice to 

Mariners found at https://www.navcen.uscg.gov/local-notices-to-mariners?district=8+0&subdistrict=g. 

 

Concerned parties with urgent questions can contact the U.S. Coast Guard Sector Corpus Christi 

Command Center at 361-939-0450; or for non-urgent questions and concerns, email 

CCWaterways@uscg.mil. 

   

   
 

           
 

                  Boundaries of new spoil area                                                       Boundaries of new spoil area 

           27-48-17.941N 097-21-15.262W                            27-49-31.329N 097-17-38.216W 

           27-47-43.453N 097-21-15.064W               27-48-56.511N 097-17-38.034W 

           27-47-44.100N 097-18-47.807W                                         27-48-57.181N 097-14-48.334W 

           27-48-18.588N 097-18-47.993W                                         27-49-32.000N 097-14-48.500W 
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